
From: 
To: 

Date: 
Subject: 

"Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
11 /27/2023 10:32:46 AM 
Invitation: Vancouver's Tiny Shelter pilot project tour Dec. 6 at noon 

Dear Mayor & Council, 

As the Tiny Shelter Project nears occupancy, you are invited to tour the faci lity on Wednesday, Dec. 6 at noon. 
Representatives from Lu' ma Native Housing and ACCS staff will be on hand to answer your questions. Tenanting of 
the tiny shelters will happen by mid-December. 

Date: Wednesday, December 6th at noon-1 pm 
Location: 875 Terminal Avenue. Please note there is limited parking in the area. 

The Tiny Shelters project provides vital shelter space to couples experiencing homelessness, an underserved group of 
people, including people who may not do well in a congregate setting. The project wi ll be operated by Lu'ma who will 
also offer support services including showers, laundry, and community programming. 

The Tiny Shelter Project is located adjacent to an active shelter. Please keep the privacy of individua ls accessing the 
shelter in mind when touring the space or when taking photographs or videos. 

Please RSVP to Ali Siemens at ali.siemens@vancouver.ca by December 1, 2023. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/ him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 

~ TYOF 
VANCOUVER 

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded t radit ional territories of t he xwmaekwayam (Musqueam), 
S~~wu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwata+ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 




